CITY OF GROSSE POINTE WOODS

== MEMORANDUM
Date: May 6, 2024
To: Mayor Bryant and City Council
From: Steven Schmidt

Subject:  Water and Sewer Budget

Attached are the changes to the proposed fiscal year 2024-2025 Water and Sewer Budget, this
information was not included in the budget book you received on April 8, 2024.

Administration met with Kyle Seidel at Anderson, Eckstein & Westrick on April 16, 2024 to discuss
and finalize the Water and Sewer Budget.

This information will be discussed on Monday, May 6, 2024 at the City Council Meeting.

If you have any question, please feel free to give me a call at 313-343-2431
Thank you.

Steven Schmidt, Deputy Treasurer/Comptroller

RECEIVED

APR 2 3 2024

ITY OF GROSSE POINTE WOODS
¢ CLERK'S DEPARTMENT



























	Page 1
	Page 2
	Page 3
	Page 4
	Page 5
	Page 6
	Page 7
	Page 8
	Page 9

